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18th March, 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

‘CELEBRATING FENLAND’ - ART EXHIBITION 

 

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL – WEDNESDAY 27TH MARCH – 5.30PM – 7.00PM 
 

Local Schools’ Art Project for Year 3 Pupils 
 

Schools in Chatteris, March and the surrounding villages have participated in a joint Art Project for 

pupils in Year 3.   
 

We would like to invite parents and pupils in all year groups to view the range of work completed by 

our children and the pupils of other local schools.  This exhibition will be held at Lionel Walden Primary 

School on Wednesday 27th March between 5.30pm and 7.00pm.   
 

We would appreciate you completing the form below to provide us with an indication of numbers.  If you 

are unable to confirm your attendance at this time, you are welcome to just arrive on the evening.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs) 

Headteacher 

 

 

Pupil’s Name: __________________________________________   

 

I/We shall/shall not be attending the ‘Celebrating Fenland’ Art Exhibition on Wednesday 27th March 

between 5.30pm and 7pm. 

 

Please indicate number of adults/children: 

 

Signed: _____________________________  PRINT NAME: _____________________________ 
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